
 
 

Summer Reading Letter 
 
June 8, 2021 
 
Dear Upper School Students, 
 
I hope you are doing well. This summer there are 50 choices for our summer book discussion groups 
that are being sponsored by both Upper School students and teachers! I know you will find one (or 
more) that you will enjoy reading. Again this year, the discussions will take place over the summer 
on either on Microsoft Teams or on campus, so you can participate in multiple discussions. At a 
minimum, you must read and discuss one book that you haven’t read before, and we will be giving 
prizes and recognition to the three students who read and participate in the most book discussions. 
 
If you haven’t chosen your book yet or would like to make a change, the list of books and the 
calendar of discussions are available on the Summer Reading page on the library website:  
 
https://libguides.gsbschool.org/c.php?g=414674&p=3271951 
 
In addition, be sure to check your email this summer, since Ms. Mueller will be sending out 
reminders and the invites for the book discussions. Many of the books are available on our e-reader 
app (Sora), on local public library e-reader apps (Cloud Library and Libby), or can be ordered from 
bookshop.org. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions! 
 
Happy Reading, 

 
Kristen Armstrong 
Head Librarian 
kmarmstrong@gsbschool.org 
908-234-1611, ext. 277 

https://libguides.gsbschool.org/c.php?g=414674&p=3271951
https://soraapp.com/
http://bookshop.org/
mailto:kmarmstrong@gsbschool.org

